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COMMENCEMENT OF ENTERPRISE BARGAINING 

Bargaining will commence shortly for a new TAFE Commission of NSW TAFE Managers Enterprise 

Agreement 2019. This agreement covers TAFE Managers from levels 1-6, some of whom are CPSU NSW 

members. 

The first meeting with TAFE Industrial Relations to commence enterprise bargaining has been scheduled 

for next Monday 18 November 2019 at the Ultimo Campus from 3:00pm. 

The CPSU NSW is calling on two members to nominate to be part of the union’s bargaining team. 

The role of the bargaining team is to negotiate with TAFE NSW IR the next Enterprise Agreement. as well 

as communicating and updating CPSU NSW members about the process. 

 

Please send your EOI to be on the Bargaining Team to CPSU-NSW Industrial Officer Matthew Drake-

Brockman mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au.  

WHAT CAN YOU DO? 

1. Nominate to be part of the bargaining team. 

2. Talk to your workmates about bargaining. 

3. Contact the CPSU NSW to organise a members meeting to discuss the next round of Enterprise 

Bargaining. 

4. Share this bulletin with other TAFE Managers. 

5. Join the CPSU NSW HERE. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
mailto:mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au
cpsunsw.org.au/joni

